
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS AND CONSULTANTS 
CITY OF CAMAS 

TRANSITIONING TO MRSC ROSTERS 
 
During the week of November 15, the City of Camas is transitioning our Small Works Roster and 
Professional Services Roster to the Municipal Research and Services Center (MRSC) Rosters shared 
online database. To continue being eligible to work on projects using a roster process, you are 
required to register for FREE or at a nominal fee at www.mrscrosters.org and select City of Camas 
in your account. If you are already a member of MRSC Rosters, simply select City of Camas in your 
account. 

 
For registration questions, please contact MRSC Rosters at mrscrosters@mrsc.org or 206-436-3798. 
If you have questions about City of Camas projects, contact Ronda Syverson directly at 
rsyverson@cityofcamas.us or 360-817-7256. 
 
Thank you, 
Ronda Syverson 
Senior Administrative Support Assistant 
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